






Manager Report February 19, 2021 

 

WATER 

 

The Water plant distributed 1.1 million gallons to town in January. 

 

Mueller, the manufacturer of our radio-read meters, have phased out the Hot Rod series 

of antennas/registers that Arch Cape uses. Their new product is called Mi-Net. 

The Hot Rod antennas in both Arch Cape Water District and Cannon View Park have 

been losing their battery life, and require replacement. Although the antennas fail to 

transmit the reads electronically, the meter registers still accurately total the water usage 

and can be retrieved manually. The Mi-Net meters also have a slightly different 

installation process.  Since Arch Cape reads the meters for CVP, it was agreed upon by 

CVP President Richard Gibson to have Arch Cape staff do the installations for any 

warranty related replacements in CVP – keeping the data and Mueller’s cumbersome 

warranty process consolidated in one process. Compensation for this work will be 

according to the intergovernmental agreement established in 2018. The Hot Rod meters 

are past their full replacement warranty, and currently on a pro-rated warranty.  

 

One new water service connection was installed this past month at 79594 Hwy 101 

 

MONTHLY LOG : ARCH CAPE WATER & SANITARY DISTRICTS

January 2021

Total Hours 336.00 0 150.00 186.00

Percentage Split 45% 55%0 0

Total Accounts 637 293 344

Percentage Split 46% 54%  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


